June 8, 1938

Dear Jeffreya,

Thanks for sendlng me your paper, which I am
returning harawlth. As I could not publish 1t in the
Annals, at lesast for some tlme, perhaps you would try
what some other Journal, such as thes Proc. Cam. Fhil. Soo.
thinks of 1%,

I rather like the word you sugreat, "estimand", but
I fanoy "etandard deviation" and "standard error" are too
well esatabllished to be shlfted.

Yours slncerely,



